
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/27/2020 3:35:08 AM

First name: Scott

Last name: Kummerfeldt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to allowing e-bikes on forest service trails.   These are motorized vehicles.  Their

speed is not limited by human power.  

These vehicles are not compatible on trails that horses and their riders use.  Equestrians can be much more

easily endangered when motorized vehicles are encountered.  Please don't endanger equestrians by allowing

motorized e-bikes on forest service trails.  

 

Trail access should be based on the "heartbeat" requirement for trail use.

 


